
 

 

Newsletter-29
th 

 March 2019 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to the children in Year 1 and 3 who have 100% attendance this week-hooray! 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 91% 

YEAR 1 100% 

YEAR 2 97% 

YEAR 3 100% 

YEAR 4 96% 

96-100% =  93-96% =  Below 93% =   
 
TENNIS COMPETITION 
Congratulations to Jackson, Johnny, Maya, Connie, Logan, Madelyn, Aimee-Leigh, and Max who represented the school at the 
Hexham Partnership Tennis competition at Corbridge Tennis Club on Friday 22

nd
 March. All of them played brilliantly and as a 

result we came a magnificent 6
th

 out of 17 schools. The team have received a certificate and a massive round of applause. We 
are very proud of them. We have a team of 8 Year 3 and 4s going to Close House next week for a Tri-Golf competition. We 
should have the results for next week’s newsletter. 
 
HEXHAM COURANT 
There is an article in the Hexham Courant this week about our sponsored Colour Run last week. 
Also there is a Mother's Day feature which includes contributions from Mrs Wilkinson’s class. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB INFORMATION  
*PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO PE OR SPORTS CLUB ON MONDAY 1

ST
 APRIL OR MONDAY 29

TH
 APRIL* 

 
MESSY CHURCH finishes for the year on Tuesday 2

nd
 April. After the Easter holidays, Homework club will run every Tuesday 

between 3.05-4.15pm. 
PLEASE RETURN YOUR PERMISSION SLIPS IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND HOMEWORK CLUB. 
 
ZUMBA HAS FINISHED FOR THIS TERM AND WILL RESUME AFTER EASTER ON THURSDAY 25

Th
 APRIL. 

Apologies for the short notice but due to unforeseen circumstances, Shelly and Julie are unable to lead the session next week.  
 
Mrs Long will be in school until 4.15pm so if you are unable to pick your child up at 3.05pm, then she is happy to look after 
them.  
 
SWIMMING 
We will be swimming during the summer 1

st
 half term. The first session will be on Thursday 25

th
 April and then every Thursday 

for the 5 week half term. 
The cost of each session is £3.00 so the total amount for the short half term is £15.00. Please send money in as soon as possible 
after Easter. Cheques can be made payable to Northumberland County Council.  
 
Please note that if we do not receive parental contributions for swimming lessons, we may have to reduce the number of times 
that we go swimming each year. We are unable to continue to subsidise the cost of the swimming sessions and bus costs. 
 
FRIENDS SPONSORED COLOUR RUN 
PLEASE RETURN SPONSOR FORMS AND SPONSOR MONEY IN A CLEARLY LABELLED ENVELOPE BY THE END OF TODAY. 
We will inform you of the total amount raised as soon as possible. 

 
FRIENDS 
Tuck shop today, 3.05pm at the hatch - bring some pennies!  
THERE WILL BE A LMITED NUMBER OF MOTHER’S DAY PRESENTS AVAILBLE TO BUY FOR £2.00. 
 



The Bunny Hop Disco tickets are available to buy from the tuck shop each week.  
They are priced at £2.50 per child and include an Easter goodie bag, drink and egg hunt in the hall. The disco is on Wednesday 
3

rd
 April between 5:30-6:30pm. 

 
The Friends have a new email address - if you would like to contact them for any help, if you have any questions or would like to 
donate privately you can email them on humshaughfriends@gmail.com. 

 
Humshaugh Village Hall, Sat 27th April 2pm  

   
Decades after her original visit, the magical nanny returns to help the Banks siblings and  

Michael's children through a difficult time in their lives. 
Join us for a feel-good family film:   Adults: £1   Under 18’s: 50p 

(All under 13s must be accompanied by an adult) 
Tickets from Humshaugh Village Shop or on the door. Doors open 1:30pm. 

Any profits to be donated to Humshaugh First School. Sponsored by Humshaugh Arts Programme. 
Popcorn, Ice Cream, Sweets, Hot Dogs & Drinks, all 50p or less! 

THE BOOK PEOPLE BUS 
We are very excited that the Book People Bus will be visiting school on Tuesday 30

th
 April in the afternoon. Parents can come 

and browse (and hopefully buy) from a range of fiction and non-fiction books. The great news is that school will receive 15% of 
the total amount raised in the afternoon to spend on books for school. 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 1
st

 April: NO PE OR SPORTS CLUB 

Tuesday 2
nd

 April: Year 3 and 4 Music Festival at St.Joseph’s 

Last Messy Church of the year 

Wednesday 3
rd

 April: Y3&4 tri-Golf competition (Letters sent out yesterday) 

Friends Bunny Hop spring disco-5.30-6.30pm-school hall 

Thursday 2
nd

 April:    NO ZUMBA 

Friday 5th April: Easter Service at St. Peter’s Church at 9.30am-everyone welcome  

Break up for Easter 

Monday 22nd April:   EASTER MONDAY-BANK HOLIDAY-SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 23rd April:   Summer 1st half starts 

     Homework club starts 3.05-4.15pm 

Thursday 25
th

 April:   Swimming starts (5 weeks) 

     Zumba starts 3.05-4.15pm 

Friday 26
th

 April:    ‘Into the Wood’-Storytelling project first session 

Monday 29
th

 April: NO PE OR SPORTS CLUB 

Tuesday 30
th

 April:    The Book People Bus (afternoon) 

Wednesday 1st May:   Shakespeare Day 

Monday 6th May:    BANK HOLIDAY 

Friday 24th May:    Break up for half term 

Monday 3rd June:    Summer 2nd half starts 

Wednesday 26
th

 June:   HMS Rounders afternoon (Y4s) 

Monday 8th July:    TRANSFER DAY (Y4s) 

Wednesday 10th July:   Shakespeare Rocks! Summer Production (9.15am and 5.30pm) 
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Mon 15th July-Wed 17th July:  YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL-Broomley Grange 

Friday 19th July:    Year 4 Leaver Service 9.15am /Year 4 Water fight   

Break up for summer holidays 

 

 
 


